
Jersey Central Power & Light Companyr

NfiY fl" y Madison Avenue at Punch Bcwl Road
,.

.

Mornstown, New Jersey 07960
(201)455-8200

March 15, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
IE Bulletin No. 78-14

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have changed
our plan for replacing the Buna-N material in the hydraulic control units
of the control rod drive system at the Oyster Creek Station. My letter of
February 2, 1979 on the subject stated that we would schedule the replacement
of the Buna-N material in all valves, except tho=e in which the material
had recently been replaced, during the next three years. Because of a
recommendation made by the General Electric Company in a letter dated
February 7,1979, we have decided to complete the change out of the Buna-N
material in the hydraulic control units during the next scheduled refueling /
maintenance outage.

-V y truly yours,
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Donald A. Ross, Manager
Generating Stations-Nuclea
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